
1

Wilson, Tabatha

From: Gilliam, Allen
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2013 10:04 AM
To: Nancy  Busen
Cc: Fuller, Kim; Wilson, Tabatha; Uyeda, Craig; Johnson, Miles; Ramsey, David
Subject: AR0022403_Bentonville Dec 2013 annual Pretreatment report and ADEQ reply_

20131211
Attachments: 2012-13 Bentonville Annual Pretreatment Report.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Nancy, 
 
Your December annual Pretreatment report was received and reviewed.  After a few corrections it is 
now deemed complete and compliant with the Federal Pretreatment Reporting requirements in 40 
CFR 403.12(i).  No further requirements are necessary at this time. 
 
Thank you for your timely report remaining in compliance with the Federal Pretreatment Regulations.
 
Sincerely, 
 
Allen Gilliam 
ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator 
501.682.0625 
 
ec:  Craig Uyeda, Enforcement Branch Manager 
       Miles Johnson, Enforcement Analyst 
       David Ramsey, ICIS Coordinator 
 
E/NPDES/NPDES/Pretreatment/Reports 
 
From: Nancy Busen [mailto:NBusen@bentonvillear.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2013 3:12 PM 
To: Gilliam, Allen 
Subject: Annual PT RPT 2012-13 
 
Dear Mr. Gilliam, 
 
Please find the City of Bentonville Wastewater Utilities Annual Pretreatment Report attached. 
Thank you for sharing your expertise throughout the past pretreatment year.  
Have a Happy NEW Pretreatment Year. 
 

Nancy Busen, Lab/Pretreatment Supervisor 
City of Bentonville, Wastewater Utilities 
1901 N.E. “A” Street 
Bentonville, AR 72712 
Phone: 479-271-3160 
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Fax: 479-271-3163 
Email: nbusen@bentonvillear.com 
 
 












